
 

 

TAMBO STREET ADDRESSING 

Tambo town street addressing has been reviewed and maps are now available to view 

at the COUNCIL OFFICE in Tambo, or on Council’s Web Page www.btrc.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

Council has used Australian Urban 

Addressing Standards (AS/NZS 

4819:2011) to assign addresses that can 

be readily and unambiguously identified 

and located. 

“The Standard will assist Emergency 

Services, Postal Services and the 

Community at large in locating your 

address” 

Only properties that have been affected 

with a change in existing street numbering 

will be notified by letter.  

All reviewed addressing will then be forwarded to Addressing Queensland 

addressqueensland@dnrm.qld.gov.au, which will then make all this information 

available to all other Government Departments. (Emergency Services, Electoral 

Commission etc.) Council will also notify service providers such as Telstra and Ergon, 

all other service providers will need to be notified by the property owner. 

As from 1 May, 2016, Galvanised Posts as seen above with numbering digits will be 

placed by Council on all footpaths of Dwellings. 

If you are concerned or require any further information in relation to this process please 

contact Blackall-Tambo Regional Council Office on 0746 216600. 

http://www.btrc.qld.gov.au/
http://www.btrc.qld.gov.au/

